
Parent/Carer  

Coffee Morning 
Do you have concerns about your child’s development and 

their progress in school? 

 

NPT Local Authority Inclusion Service are offering you the 
opportunity to come and have a cup of coffee and to meet 

with other parents and carers.  

NPT Local Authority education staff members will be 
available for you to have a chat about any concerns you may 
have and to think together about next steps to support you 

and your family. 

 

The coffee morning will be on 

 Wednesday 23rd April 2024 between 9.30am and 11.30am at:  

Neath Community Centre 
10-12 Orchard Street 

Neath 
SA11 1DU 

 

If you would like to come along, please email to book your 
place: 

learning.support@npt.gov.uk 

 


